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October 

Oct. 22 – Teen Drug 
Summit for Gr. 6-8 
Oct. 22 – Home and 
School Meeting 5:30 
 
Oct. 24 – Parent Teacher 
Conferences 
Oct. 24 – Noon Dismissal 
 
Oct. 25 – No School 
 
Oct. 31 – Mission Carnival 
 

November 
Nov. 1 – No School 
 
Nov. 7 – Mrs. Tolliver on 
KTUI at 9:10am 
 
Nov. 11 – Veteran’s Day 
activities 
 
Nov. 13 – Picture retakes 
 
Nov. 18 – Mid-quarter 
(reports will come home 
11/22) 
 
Nov. 27-29 – No School 
Thanksgiving Break 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

It’s a Great Day to be a Saint!  

 

Mission Carnival 

Our Annual Mission Carnival will be held on Oct. 31st from 1:00 – 2:30. 

We will have games, snacks, a cake walk, and raffles. Information came home 

this past week in the Friday folder. We are asking each family to donate an item 

for the carnival. (Please refer to letter sent home to know what to bring) All 

tickets will be $0.25 each. Students may purchase as many tickets as they wish. 

Proceeds from this event will be divided and given to different charities. 

If you would like to help, please fill out the bottom of the form that was 

sent out and return to school. 

Ideas to donate to the raffle: (if you wish) 

gift cards 

new toys given as gifts but never opened 

snack/drink basket 

 

**Mission Carnival takes the place of a classroom Halloween party** 
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  All Souls Day 
As a Catholic Church, we celebrate All Souls Day on November 2nd. 
This is a day to remember all of  the faithful souls who have 
departed this Earth, and who are believed to be in purgatory 
awaiting their arrival in to heaven. 
 
Students have a form in their Friday folders to list family/friends 
who they wish to remember in November. These names will be read 
during our morning announcements to remember them in our 
prayers.  

 

If you are using the Before/After Care program, be sure to let the office know 

when your child will be in attendance. Also remember payments must be made 

on a separate check.  

If your child will be absent more than 2 consecutive days for a vacation, please let 

the office know. There is a form that needs to be filled out. 

Our website www.stanthonyschoolsullivan.com is up and running. You can 

access information for lunch menu, student handbook, teacher newsletters, etc. 

on this site.  
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Our next Home 

and School 

Meeting will be 

Tuesday, Oct. 

22nd. 

Topics to be 

discussed will be: 

Glow Bingo 

Raffle Tickets 

Mission Carnival 

Dinner Auction 

 

Please be sure to 

join us! 

Remember your 

child/children 

receive a dress 

down pass if YOU 

attend the 

meeting.   
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Home and 

School 
Secretary  

Angie Newbanks 
 

Treasurer  
Colleen Funke 

 
Committee Chair 

Aimee Bolte 
 

RED RIBBON WEEK 

STUCO will be sponsoring Red 

Ribbon Week from Oct. 21 – 29. 

Look for the flyer in next week’s 

Friday folder to see what events 

they will be having.   

Parent-Teacher Conferences 

Parent-teacher conferences will be held on Thursday, 

Oct. 24th from 1:00 – 6:30. All families are receiving 

their conference time today in the Friday folder. Please 

reach out to your teacher if you need to reschedule.  

Noon dismissal this day. No school Oct. 25th. 

http://www.stanthonyschoolsullivan.com/
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All School Masses 
will be held on 
Thursday and 
Friday, with 
Adoration after Mass 
on Thursday.  
Masses begin at 
 8:00 am.  
 
All K-8 students 
participate in the 
Mass on some level 
whether it be 
lecturing, reading 
the petitions, 
singing, or offertory 
on Fridays. Come 
join us! 
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Veteran’s Day 

Veteran’s Day is celebrated on Monday, November 11th. We will be 

doing different activities this year to honor our veterans in place of 

our normal Veteran’s Day program. 

• A form will be going home to list any active or retired military 

you wish to be recognized. We will assemble a wreath to be 

displayed at school.  

• Veterans are invited to join their child, grandchild, special 

person for donuts and juice on Nov. 11th from 8:00-9:00 in our 

cafeteria. A sign-up sheet will be coming home. 

• Veterans are welcome and encouraged to sign up to come in 

and talk with different classes about what being a veteran 

means to them. 

• Students will be going to the cemetery behind the school in the 

afternoon to visit tombstones of veterans. (K-8) A permission 

slip will be coming home.  

 

Be sure to be watching for us in the local newspaper and on 

Facebook.      
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What’s Happening Around School 


